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Minutes Dec 09, 2010 

 by Maura DIBBLE 

Present: 

PRESENT: Doc (Arthur) Mruczek, Treasurer - 'Katleen Dethier, Secretary - Maura 
Dibble, Toby Beahan, Shirley Williamson, Ray Zauner, Paul Mroz and Senior Class 
representatives; Megan Patterson and Katie Worth.. 

THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER by Doc Mruczek at 6:0 p.m. Dec 09th, 2010 
Doc Mruczek waived the reading of the minutes of October, Ray Zauner made the 
motion to accept the minutes as published, Shirley Seconded, Carried. Everyone 
introduced themselves to Dr. Mruczek welcomed everyone. 

TREASURER: Kathleen Dethier reported on the Bank Accounts, to date there is 
$2295 from the Class of ’65, approximately $4000 in the bank. Paul Mroz made the 
motion to accept the Treasurer's Report, Toby Beahan seconded, Carried.  
Toby Beahan made the motion to have a booth at Winterfest, seconded by Paul 
Mroz. There are supplies left from last year, will have Hot Chocolate, Coffee, 
Lottery Tree and Note cards. Doc Mruczek made the motion to have Katleen invest 
in a 1 year Genesee County Health Dept. permit to sell food at the functions. Toby 
Beahan seconded. Carried 

PRESIDENTS REPORT: Doc Mruczek welcomed Megan Patterson and Katie Worth to 
the meeting. He noted that Gordon Crosby is running the Alumni Dinner on the 2nd 
Friday in August. 

Vice-President: No report. 

Secretary: Photo Cards Sales are steady.  We will need more pictures and more 
cards for winterfest to be held on Feb 12, 2011 from 1pm to 9pm. 

TOBY BEAHAN: reflected about the 2010 June Scholarship. There was discussion 
that Volunteers for DFS projects would be granted consideration for a scholarship. 

http://www.pembroke.k12.ny.us/alumni/DFS/DFS.htm


OLD BUSINESS: Paul Mroz talked about the thank you letter, which will also serve 
as a receipt and a pledge for another donation. The vote was unanimous to go with 
the shorter version, with 2 additions and a dotted line to “cut here  

NEW BUSINESS: Doc Mruczek talked about the Phone-A-Thon, possibly in February 
or March, it will be a 3 night affair, need 8 people to call, will only be seniors this 
year along with the Senior advisor.  
Doc Mruczek brought up the idea of a $1 a year Club. Last year’s Scholarship 
winners and graduates will be asked for $1 a year. Those from 2009 will be asked 
for $2 a year, 2008 - $3, and so on.  

Next Meeting February 8th, 2011  

The motion to adjourn at 7:05. Carried.. 

 Respectfully submitted, Maura Dibble   

                         A mind is a terrible thing to waste  


